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After a pandemic-induced hiatus, NUS Toddycats’ Ridgewalk ⛰��returns  
over three Friday evenings in June and July 2023! 😊😊 

Specially designed for our NUS community to enjoy the greenery 🌳🌳🌲🌲right in our 
backyard, the two-hour walk starts at Yusof Ishak House (YIH) Plaza  

and ends at HortPark. 
Register here now! 

For more information, visit https://toddycats.wordpress.com. 
If you have any questions, email toddycats@gmail.com. 
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